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Police Update and advice about yet another scam 
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To: Barbara Tapper <motuekanhood10@gmail.com>
Bcc: info@ourmapua.org

Hello Neighbourhood Support Group Contacts and residents, the latest police update follows, also
another scam has been reported from a neighbour, as below:

I received a text yesterday from “BNZ” saying "there had been a suspicious login attempt today and if it was NOT me I should
click the link below". Another scam as I don’t bank with BNZ." 

This is the 3rd different scam reported recently, please let your neighbours know.

Please note that the following police report is not to be published on any social media site. 

Hi all

 

Great to see that there are still a lot of NZers out on holiday in our area…not so good to see we had 3 drink drivers last week.

 

How people drink alcohol then drive without getting organised and having a driver or using a courtesy van is appalling,
dangerous and needs to stop.

 

Getting caught drink driving results in getting disqualified and a fine (or worse if previous offending) and then if you get caught
driving while disqualified your car gets impounded for 28 days and it costs over $400 to get it back, and you get fined and
disqualified for longer.  Is all of this worthwhile just because you couldn’t get a ride organised ??

 

Take care out there and enjoy the summer weather.

 

 Reported Incidents: 

Black/Blue/Green Specialized “Pitch” Mountain bike stolen from the saltwater baths.

 

Burglary High Street-  2 solar panels stolen from a caravan.

 

Burglary Karo Place – 4 outdoor cushions stolen.

 

3 x drink drivers

 



6 family harm incidents

 

25 yr old Nelson male arrested for a family harm assault.

Grant Heney

Community Constable

===============================================================

WARNING

The information contained in this email message is intended for the addressee only and may
contain privileged information. It may also be subject to the provisions of section 50 of the
Policing Act 2008, which creates an offence to have unlawful possession of Police property. If
you are not the intended recipient of this message or have received this message in error, you
must not peruse, use, distribute or copy this message or any of its contents.

Also note, the views expressed in this message may not necessarily reflect those of the New
Zealand Police. If you have received this message in error, please email or telephone the sender
immediately

Regards 

Barbara Tapper 
Coordinator  |  Motueka Districts Neighbourhood Support

P  03 526 7827  M 021 187 9286 E  motuekanhood10@gmail.com 
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